
For more information, contact the study team, at: 
Phone: 310-423-0617 Email: ClinicalResearchatMAST@cshs.org

Researchers in the Medically Associated Science and 
Technology (MAST) Research Program at Cedars-Sinai 
are conducting a study to determine how gases produced 
by certain types of bacteria in the human gut may affect 
your overall health. Volunteers will be asked to undergo 
breath testing which involves collecting breath samples 
after drinking a small amount of lactulose.

You may qualify to participate if you are:

� Over the age of 18

� Not pregnant at the time of the study 

� Have not taken antibiotics in the past 30 days 

� Have not undergone a colonoscopy in the past 30 days 

Scan the QR code to reach out to our study team.
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